Drug-Free Schools and Communities Act Information

Public Law 101-226 requires a school that participates in any Federal Student Assistance program to provide information to its students, faculty, and employees to prevent drug and alcohol abuse.

At UNTHSC, this information can be found at the following two sites:

http://www.hsc.unt.edu/policies/geninstpolicies/508.PDF
http://www.hsc.unt.edu/policies/geninstpolicies/509.PDF
